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RE: Letter of Resignation
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Dear Madame Speaker:

Pursuant to 4 GCA § 2103.6, transmitted herewith is a copy of the Letter of Resignation
submitted by the following member and their perspective board/commission:

Name Board / Commission

Effective Date

Theodore Lewis Guam Memorial Hospital Authority May 8, 2015
Board of Directors

We have certainly appreciated his service to our island community and wish him and
his family God’s best in their endeavors!
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Flora A. Weilbacher <flora.weilbacher@guam.gov>

Fwd: Resignation from Board.
1 message

Franklin P. Arriola <franklin arricla@guam.gov> Fri, May 8, 2015 at 8:20 AM
To: Michael Perez <michael perez@guam.gov>, "Flora A. Weilbacher" <flora weilbacher@guam.gov>, Juanita Cruz
<juanita.cruz@guam.gov>

FYL

SiYu'us Ma'ase,

Franklin P, Arriola
Chief of Staff

Begin forwarded message:

From: Theodore Lewis <theodorelewis@yahoo coms>

Date: May 7, 2015 at £:26:00 PM GMT+10

To: Lee Webber <lea@mdaguam.com>

Ce: Rose Grino <rgrino@americanmedicalcenter. net>, Frances Mantanona
<fmantanona@gmail.com>, Val Perez <valentino.perez@yahoo.com>, Edna Santos
<evsantosbb@gmail.com>, Ricardo Terlaje <ricterlaje@guam.net>, Larry Lizama
<fiimd@guam.net>, Benita Manglona <bmanglonacpa@gmail.com>, Frank Arriola
<frankiin.arricla@guam.gov>, Bernie Artero <cfa@guam.gov>

Subject: Resignation from Board.

Hi lee.
Please accept my resignation as a Board Member of the GMH Board effective tomorrow, May 8,
2015,

The reason for my resignation is my appointment as CEQ for the coming one year period and as
CEO 1 am not able to continue my service on the Board.

I have very much enjoyed the opportunity I've had to participate and enjoy the comradeship of the
Board and I've especially been appreciate of your leadership which had been very effective and
beneficial to the Hospital.

I also want to commend Dr. Lizama on the supportive exceptional job of filling in, not only as a
minuterman, but as an experienced leader that has helped calm the fears of the hospital staff and
help keep their minds in a forward moving direction.

I took forward to the coming year and while | won't be a Board member | will have the opportunity to
continue to associate and work with you all very closely.

May God continue to bless your efforts and leadership that is very much needed for our community.

Best Regards,
Ted

Sent from my iPhone
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